
 

Marriage Retreat 
November 2021 was the first time since 2019 the con-

gregation was able to hold the marriage retreat. Couples 

being together for the weekend was a wonderful oppor-

tunity to remind each family of the importance of unity 

and godliness in the home. Activities included Bible Study, 

discussions on key topics such as the tools for a good 

marriage, and tasks such as making a meal together for 

the group, and team strategy games.  

Everyone was enriched by attending and look forward to 

the 2022 meeting. 

New Studies 
Studies with men mentioned in the last re-

port all started well but commitment from 

the men in each case faded which is the 

common theme resulting in the ratio of 

women to men being 3:1. We are extremely 

hopeful however, that for the first time a 

study with both husband and wife has be-

gun and families are going to be targeted in 

the new year. 

For the first time, the husband of  

another member (not Daniell mentioned 

last previously), was among the saints 

and we believe the contact made during 

those days was a wonderful start to 

what we hope will be a study of the 

Word. 

Updates will be 

provided monthly 

throughout 2022!  



MOVING DATE 

The goal is for the congregation to be in 

the new building by the end of February 

since we could not meet the December 

deadline.  We are looking forward to move-

in day! We have door-knocked in the imme-

diate area surrounding the new building in 

the month of 

October and 

have already started directing people of the location. The red doors have 

been a plus! 

CONFUSED MAN 

One of the few men is a young Christian about a year old and has been 

struggling to prioritize the things of God. Over the holidays, he spoke with 

a relative who convinced him to doubt what he has seen in God’s word. He 

is in need of study. We hope you will pray that he makes the time 

LADIES CLASS 

The Ladies Class targeted a consistent visitor mentioned in the last report 

but she stopped visiting after sitting through a class on 1Corinthians 12 Spiritual Gifts . A connection   

remains through the member who initially invited her which has allowed us to send encouragements. 

Studies   Marriage Retreat    Family Life Boat outreach 
Tent Meetings  Ladies’ Class Bring-a-friend  Monthly Prayer Meetings 
Door knocking  Church bring-a-friend    Fellowships 
Clothing Drives  Community Garden        
PTP Spark   New building move-in 
Congregational Retreat Verse memorization as a congregation 



THE DATE IS SET!  

May 13-15, 2022 will be PTP Spark Bahamas and we need YOU to come for that weekend to 

help us reach as many as we can on the island. Look for tickets to the local airport code FPO 

Consider the ferry from Fort Lauderdale at a lower cost. 

 

PLEASE send me an email if you are interested. If you would like to come for the Spark we welcome you 

to stay a few more days work with us. 

YOU 
 are 

 Invited! 
Eight Mile Rock 



HANNA FAMILY NEWS 

 

We are thankful to have 

come to the end of anoth-

er year in this work and 

are hopeful toward 2022 

being filled with far more 

positive responses to the 

studies. We are looking for-

ward to more help as 

groups visit and more en-

couragement as PTP Spark 

takes place. The children 

are well and we pray their 

health continues to be opti-

mal. 

 

Honour Able will be a year 

old at the end of January 

and is so very close to 

walking. He has taken a 

step on a few occasions but is a bit timid about venturing out on his own. We are 

thankful for his safe growth. 

Please pray  for: 

• More converts and opportunities in 2022. 

• The new building to be completed soon. 

• Ongoing studies. 

• The men of the congregation to convert more men.. 

 

Personal Contacts:  

lavae.hanna@gmail.com   

242-801-4602(cell) • WhatsApp (free) 

I hope to hear from you! 

God bless you! 


